

PIONEER HIGH SCHOOL

10800 EAST BENAVON STREET, WHITTIER, CALIFORNIA 90606-3095 PHONE (562) 698-8121 Ex. 5000 Fax (562) 907-6950

"EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION"

LILIA BOZIGIAN PRINCIPAL CRAIG FOX
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
BUSINESS & ACTIVITIES

ANNETTE LEDESMA
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

MARY CHAPMAN
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
GUIDANCE &COUNSELING

VICTORIA CUEVAS DIRECTOR EXPANDED HORIZONS

May 2019

Dear Titan Families,

Electronic Registration is Here!

This year, Pioneer High School is excited to announce we are going to online student registration! We are going paperless, so you will no longer receive a registration packet in the summer!

We are using "Data Confirmation" a feature in our student information system (Aeries) that allows PHS families to update their student's Emergency Contacts, Address, and review Mandatory District forms. In addition, the school's Annual Parent/Student Handbook and other important information are there for review.

Once you have a Parent Portal Account you will be able to communicate with all of your student's teachers and have access to his/her grades and attendance.

Pioneer High School will be hosting a "Parent Portal" campaign in May and June 2019. Our goal is to have 100% of our parents create a parent portal account by June 30, 2019. To create your parent portal, simply contact the Pioneer High School Guidance office at **562.698.8121 ext. 5030** and provide a valid email. You will then receive a password to access your portal account. If you have more than one child in the school, please be sure to create one account for each student.

Please Note: Parents if you already have an existing parent portal, PLEASE RESET YOUR PASSWORD for privacy and security purposes.

Data Confirmation will begin on July 8, 2019. Parents can log in to their Parent Portal to update and confirm the data we have on file.

WE ARE HERE TO HELP! If you need assistance in setting up an email, portal account, and/or the data confirmation process, please contact the Pioneer High School Guidance office at 562.698.8121 ext. 5030 or attend <u>one</u> of the following workshops:

- Tuesday July 16, 2019 6-8 p.m. in the Expanded Horizons office (C9)
- Saturday, July 20, 2019 9-11 a.m. in the Expanded Horizons office (C9)
- Tuesday July 23, 2019 6-8 p.m. in the Expanded Horizons office (C9)
- Saturday, July 27, 2019 9-11 a.m. in the Expanded Horizons office (C9)

Note: Students will **NOT** be able to receive their schedule of classes for the 2019-2020 school year until the data confirmation process is complete.

We look forward to hearing from you!